
 

 
Sixth World Labor Conference  

SOLE-EALE-AASLE 
Call for Papers 

 
We are excited to announce the Sixth World Labor Conference hosted by Society of Labor 
Economists (SOLE) to be held on June 27–29, 2025 at the Westin Harbour Castle in Toronto, 
Canada.  
 
Submission of the papers and registration for the conference will be handled exclusively by 
SOLE. The deadline for submission is December 1, 2024. 
 
Individuals are invited to submit proposals through the MiraSmart online submissions system at  
https://submissions.mirasmart.com/SOLE2025/login.aspx. Complete papers should be submitted 
for both regular and poster sessions. Only one submission per person is permitted. 
 

- Acceptance decisions will be emailed to authors by February 3, 2025.  
- Registration will open the week of February 3, 2025. 
- Registration deadline for authors of accepted papers is April 15, 2025.  Papers will be 

pulled from the program if authors are not registered. 
 

 If you have questions, please contact bobbie@sole-jole.org.  
 
We encourage potential participants to become members of their respective organizations.  
  

- To read about the benefits of SOLE membership and to join click here. 
- To read about the benefits of EALE membership and to join click here. 
- To read about the benefits of AASLE membership and to join click here. 

 
We look forward to seeing you all in Toronto! 
  
Chinhui Juhn, SOLE President • Kjell G. Salvanes, EALE President • Jungmin Lee, AASLE President 

Program Organizers: Jeffrey Smith (President-Elect of SOLE) • Kjell G. Salvanes (EALE 
President) • Jessica Pan (President-Elect of AASLE)  

 

https://submissions.mirasmart.com/SOLE2025/login.aspx
https://www.sole-jole.org/membership
https://eale.nl/membership/eale-membership
https://www.aasle.org/membership

